
Confirmation of AAMR Roll out date in England 

Following the successful rollout of Alcohol Abstinence and Monitoring Requirement (AAMR) in 
Wales on 21 October 2020, AAMR will go live in England on 31st March 2021. This will be a full 
national rollout across the country on the same day.  
 
AAMR is a new community sentence that bans individuals from drinking alcohol for up to 120 days 
and is supported by alcohol monitoring tags, a new and innovative form of electronic monitoring for 
the MoJ. 
 
The Business Change team in the Electronic Monitoring programme are working closely with 

representatives across NPS, CRCs and HMCTS to ensure that our stakeholders are ready and feel 

confident in using this new tool and in supporting individuals who will be wearing the tag.  

Awareness sessions have already commenced in most regions and will ramp up over the coming 

weeks. We will be supporting the delivery through virtual Teams sessions and further information 

will be cascaded using existing channels before Go live. 

Find out more 

Subject Animation Video: https: //www.youtube.com/watch?v=DgUaro_msV8&t=1s 

UK television feature on ‘Sobriety tags’ in September was watched by over 1 million viewers: Watch 

Crimewatch UK on 'sobriety tags' 

Electronic Monitoring Enquiries:  emchange@justice.gov.uk 
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